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Question 1 
With respect to the forthcoming New Year’s Day smoking ban designed for all STSB 
run site does the Committee believe adults publicity and public relations is being 
produced? 
 
Question 2 
Has there been sufficient consultation concerning the proposed Smoking Ban with 
customers, staff affected, therapeutic professionals and other stakeholders? 
 
Question 3 
The August press media release suggested the ban was decided by managers from 
across the portfolio of assets. Is the ban supported by the new political management 
board including the member elected in September?   
 
Question 4 
Will the smoking ban be implemented across all harbour property and pier sites 
including current car parks and entertainment areas?  
 
Question 5 
Has the STSB made provision for frightened or nervous air or a sea passengers who 
may enjoy a quiet smoke outside the terminal buildings?  
 
Question 6 
Has this ban been dynamically informed by overwhelming public demand, as a Key 
Priority, or medically evidenced logic? 
 


